
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/13/2022 2:44:24 AM

First name: Niccole

Last name: Olsen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for considering public input for new cabin sites- this is great!

I personally would love to see a cabin or two that is more easily accessible to Petersburg.  Off island I would

suggest Petersburg Creek or 5 Mile Creek.  On the island I would suggest Ohmer Creek, Frog Lake, or

somewhere beach-side of cabin creek road (closer to the 3-lakes side of the road).

I think any of those areas would offer good berry and plant foraging, along with fishing, hunting, and hiking

opportunities.

 


